
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release: 
Onerahtókha/April 7, 2021 

DOH ANNOUNCES COVID-19 VACCINE CLINIC HAS EXPANDED 
TO TSI SNAIHNE  

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Department of Health (DOH) is informing the 
community that there will be a COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic taking place in the District of Tsi 
Snaihne, on Thursday, April 8, 2021, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Snye Recreation Centre. 

There will be no walk-in vaccines administered; therefore, you must call the Community 
Health Program to register. Community Health staff will respond to those community 
members who have called to register to confirm their appointment. Please don’t assume 
you have an appointment unless someone from Community Health has informed you of 
your appointment time. 

If you are interested in receiving the COVID-19 vaccine, please call the Community Health 
Program to register, at 613-575-2341 ext. 3205 or ext. 3247. If you’ve pre-registered for 
the vaccine with Community Health, and have already received your COVID-19 vaccine 
from another service provider, please notify Community Health ASAP.  


